

## Dear all,

Welcome to our first PTA newsletter which we hope will be a way of keeping everyone up to date with upcoming events and what we actually do with the funds we receive. To keep everyone informed of these events please click on the below QR code to see them and where you can find us:



In 2022/23 the PTA was able to donate £15,131 to the school and we were only able to do this through the events we hosted and your support. Through the funds raised we were able to donate to the school library, buy new fencing equipment, wall art to name a few.

So far this year we have hosted a successful Junior Disco and a Wreath night on Tuesday 28th was also a great success with some beautiful wreaths made.



The PTA is open to all and everyone is welcome to join on a regular or ad hoc basis. If you are interested in joining, please contact us at: PTA1@bcsweb.co.uk

It would be lovely to meet some new faces, so please do come and say hi if you see us around school or at any of our upcoming events.

Next year the PTA would like to host a Summer Ball. We would be grateful for your feedback and if this is something you would attend should we go ahead.

Should you have any ideas for other events or how we could change ones we have held in the past, please do email us at: PTA1@bcsweb.co.uk.

We hope to see you soon

Nat & Gris

## **UPCOMING EVENTS**

The next big event is the Christmas Fair which will be held on Saturday 9<sup>th</sup> December from 12:00-15:30. Any help you can give be it just an hour on a stall at the Christmas Fair for example is most appreciated.

Raffle tickets can already be purchased and children have been sent home with raffle booklets in their book bags. You can also buy them at reception and at the fair on the day, where we hope to see you!!



1st December – Onesie/Pyjama day

1st December - Christmas film

4th December - Secret Present Room

9th December - Christmas Fair

20th January - Table Top Sale



